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From: Dorrough, Anthony (UTC)
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 2:57 PM
To: 'Ken @ Snug Resort'
Cc: Mayo, Sean (UTC); Subsits, Joe (UTC); Pipeline Program, UTC
Subject: RE: Snug Harbor Resort Inspection # 7488

Hi Ken, 

Thank you for your prompt response. However, the Director, Chief Engineer and staff would like to see a 
more detailed description of how Snug Harbor plans to address the findings specifically identified in the 
Technical Assistance Inspection letter. Staff understands that Snug Harbor is reaching out to qualified 
consultants in order to address these items, but it is unclear in your email summary how they plan to do 
that.  

Feel free to contact me with any questions 

Anthony Dorrough 
Pipeline Safety Engineer 
Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Office: (360) 664-1318 
Mobile: (360) 481-4035 
Respect, Professionalism, Integrity and Accountability 

From: Ken @ Snug Resort [mailto:ken@snugresort.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 2:17 PM 
To: Dorrough, Anthony (UTC) <anthony.dorrough@utc.wa.gov> 
Subject: FW: Snug Harbor Resort Inspection # 7488 

From: Ken @ Snug Resort [mailto:ken@snugresort.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 2:03 PM 
To: 'anthony.dorrough@utc.wa.gov.' <anthony.dorrough@utc.wa.gov.> 
Subject: Snug Harbor Resort 

My name is Ken Christensen manager of Snug Harbor Resort. 
I am writing today in respond to the letter (email) written and sent to me  about the permit for the use 
of propane at the resort.  On February 2  2018, Anthony Dorrough Of the Utilities and Transportation 
Commission came to the resort and did walk thru inspection with myself of the resort.  After the 
inspection Anthony and myself sat down and when thru some of concerns that Anthony had spotted 
during are inspection of the resort.    Anthony  told me that he would send an email with things that we 
would need to address before we could apply for the permit for the resort.  
April 10 2018. I received the email from Anthony with inspection notice letting me know that I had 30 
day to reply to the email.  I am currently writing to you today in responds to the email Anthony send to 
me. We are working on this as we speak. 
We are working on the concern on the inspection #7488.  We have hired Mike sims and Greg Casey to 
help with these Violations, so we can become currant with the laws Anthony has kindly addressed on 
this email. In short you should be receiving a letter From Mike Sims tomorrow stating that we are 
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currently working on this violations outlined by Anthony Dorrough and will give up dated information to 
Anthony as we start and finish these violation for our permit for propane use at Snug Harbor Resort, 
1997 mitchell bay Rd. 98250. Friday Harbor. San Juan Island wa.  
Please feel free in contacting me at any point with question with information bellow.   
Thank you and have a nice day!  
 
 
Smile Development Manager 
Ken@snugresort.com 
Work 360-378-4762 
  Cell  360-317-6368 

 
 


